High School April Board Report

ACADEMICS

We had our 8th to 9th grade transition day is on Wednesday, March 26th. Eighth-grade
students received a freshman schedule to follow during the half day.

The Senior March student of the month sponsored by Alliance Bank is Nevaeh Lusher.
We had a presentation about Online Safety on April 14th.

We have a crash re-enactment scheduled for April 24th. This is before our Prom on May
3rd. Promenade is at 3:00. Prom is at Indian Creek at 7:00. After prom starts at 11:00.
Student Council, CPAC, and I will be going around to all the towns for our sticker shock
initiative on April 28th. This is when we put stickers on alcohol to encourage patrons not
to purchase for underage students.

April 30th is our Fine Arts Fair for the entire district. Work from our FACS, Art, Music,
and Ag departments will be displayed throughout the buildings.

Our senior class trip is May 9th to Six Flags in Gurnee.

The awards day is May 12th from 1:00 - 3:00

COLLEGE AND CAREER READINESS

Students took the PreACT and ACT on April 9th.

A Small groups of students interested in the military went on a field trip to the 182nd
Airlift Wing Career Exploration Day. We also had a small group interested in the police
and forensic attend a Forensic Science Student Day wit the Illinois State Police.

Mark your calendars for the Reverse Career Fair on April 30th.

Teachers selected the PBIS Students of the Month for the character trait of kindness.
o Senior: Ella Woods
o Junior: Regan Harris
o Sophomore: Luke Harris
o Freshman: Addison Lemme
We will have our final PBIS celebration on April 17th. We will be going to SkyZone.
Thank you to our PTO for sponsoring our trip.

EXTRACURRICULARS

The musical, Amelie, was on April 4th - 6th. The students, Mr. Damann, and Mr. Castillo
did a great job!
May 14th is the final Music Concert for the year.



